
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

7 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Professor Fan Liming  
 
I sincerely thank you for your invitation to the prestigious celebrations of the 120th anniversary 
of Shandong University and wish to congratulate you on reaching such a significant milestone.  
 
Our institutions share a deep and meaningful history of collaboration, which we hope will 
continue to prosper and see the strengthening of our partnership.  
 
We are proud of our important research link with Shandong University across the fields of 
Science, Engineering and Life Sciences and are particularly pleased by the strong connections 
we have developed in the field of Chemistry.  
 
These activities are complemented by our important teaching links, established in the fields of 
Biochemistry and Law.  
 
We hope to continue to deepen our ties to Shandong University, who we consider to be an 
important strategic partner for Bristol. We remain open to all forms of collaboration with 
Shandong University and are committed to maintaining an ongoing dialogue to further achieve 
a deeper partnership.  
 
Looking to the future, we are excited by the prospect of visiting your great institution again, 
and further strengthening our existing bonds.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Professor Hugh Brady 
Vice-Chancellor and President 

Professor FAN Liming 
President 
Shandong University 
27 Shanda Nanlu 
Jinan 
People’s Republic of China 
250100 
 
Via email: sunqiuchen@sdu.edu.cn 
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